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Mum’s the word… 

 Dear Parents 

Isn’t it lovely to have had such glorious weather this week? The school is always 
picture perfect but I just love seeing the sun shining down on it and the everyone 
always seems to smile in the sun! 
 
Yesterday you would have received some lovely flowers. These were arranged by 
Ian and Barbara McDougall for the children to take home for Mother’s Day or to give 
to someone they love and who cares for them to say thank you! Thank you both for 
organizing this for the children.  
 
Huxley’s Got Talent 
Just a reminder that Huxley’s Got Talent is this Thursday at 2pm. The children in 
Oaks will be performing their brass piece and recorders are sharing the piece they 
have been learning in club. After this, the children who have entered will be showing 
off their talents. 
 
Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is Wednesday 20th April starting at 1.30pm. You will have received 
a message today about booking your time slot. 
 
Roadworks 
I have been told today that unfortunately they cannot reschedule the roadworks next 
week but that they will try to ensure that they stop and cars can get through at the 
start and end of the school day. 
 
Art 
We had a great afternoon of art this week. The children experimented with different 
ways to print with Mrs Garner and they got to use an old printing press kindly 
brought in by The Grant-Penney family. Thank you to both families for a lovely 
afternoon. 
 
Books 
We have a lot of reading books that are not being returned. These books have cost 
a lot of money and it is meaning that our children are now having to share books. 
Please have a look at home and if you have any could you please return them so we 
can do an audit over Easter 
 
Easter Eggs and Bonnets 
Next week we will be having some Easter fun. On Wednesday we will have an 
Easter Bonnet parade for anyone who wants to join in. There will be a small prize. 
We will also have an ‘egg’cellent fun activities during the week.  
 
Messy Church 
Please see the flyer below about Messy Church events at our church, St Peters at 
Hargrave.  
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 DATES FOR                          
YOUR DIARY 

 2022 

31st March- Huxley’s Got Talent (incl. Brass and 
recorders performance) Flexi’s finish for Easter 

Break 

1st March – Full Time children -Finish for Easter 
EARLY Finish 2pm 

Return to school Tuesday April 19th  

Parents evening- Wednesday 20th April 

DATE FOR FUTURE – just to keep in your 
diaries- Happy Days community event (picnic, 
games, walking parade) is happening on 25th 

June. We hope to be able to part of this 
community day.    

Swimming – Summer term    

*These may later change, or new dates may be 
added-see messages or emails for updates 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“"Wherever you go, no matter what the weather, always bring your own 

sunshine." 

 



 

 

 
 


